
 Committee Meeting
19th October 2007

Psychology CR

Present were: Alasdair (Chair), Bethan (Vice Chair—National), Becca (Vice Chair—
Local), Rob (Secretary), George (Treasurer), Faye (Women’s), Ryan 
(Communications), and Sam (Assistant Communications).

1. PUB CRAWL

The route of the 2nd Social Route was decided:

Epi Bar, 
Wetherspoons
Elbow Room
Bristol Ram 
Thekla

With the possibility to join pub politics at 20:00 in Epi.
The event will start at 20:00 on the 25th October.

2. JOHN DENHAM TALK

The committee discussed (Secretary of State for Universities, Innovation and Skills)
John Denham’s visit on the 23rd November.

It was agreed that this event should be widely publicised and that attempts should be 
made to contact other societies. Posters should also be produced—Ryan and Sam will 
look into this.

3. BRISTOL NORTH-WEST DEBATE

Idea of having a debate between Sam Townend and Charlotte Leslie was approved, 
ideally in Stoke Bishop. Alasdair will stay in touch with BUCA over this, and try to 
plan it for some time early in the New Year.

4. NEWS LETTER

There was some discussion of the idea of having a UBLC news letter, to keep 
members (and others) informed about our events, and other ones happening locally 
that Club members might be interested in.

5. COMMITTEE ORGANISATION

New members of the committee discussed their rôles and the sorts of things they 
could do through the year.



George and Alasdair agreed to liase with Bethan and David over the signing over of 
accounts to George as the new Treasurer.

There was also discussion of further web site updates being desirable.


